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Haverkamp, Trisha

From: Ford, Monica
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2019 4:47 PM
To: MWSoils@MyFairpoint.net
Subject: Upcoming transfer of your NRC License to the State of Vermont

Licensee Name: M & W Soils Engineering, Inc.. 
License No.: 28-31436-01 
Docket No.: 03038435 
 
Mr. Rhoades: 
 
In an email dated July 15, 2019 the NRC communicated to you that the State of Vermont was in the process of 
pursuing Agreement State status.  To prepare for the transfer of authority from the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory 
Commission (NRC) to the State of Vermont we requested that you review your license and choose whether 
you wanted to maintain both an NRC license and a State of Vermont license or maintain only a State of 
Vermont license.   In your email response to the NRC you elected to maintain only a State of Vermont license.  
 
This email is to notify you that the agreement with the State of Vermont has been approved.  Effective 
September 30, 2019, the NRC will transfer authority to the State of Vermont to regulate radioactive material 
use within its borders.  Your NRC license will convert to a State of Vermont license as of that date.  Starting on 
September 30, 2019 should you need to work anywhere the NRC maintains jurisdiction you will need to file for 
Reciprocity.   
 
To file reciprocity for the first time in a calendar year (January- December), you must submit the following:  
 
1. NRC Form 241, "Report of Proposed Activities in Non-Agreement States, Areas of Exclusive Federal 
Jurisdiction, or Offshore Waters," attached, or accessible from the NRC web site at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-collections/forms/nrc241.pdf, and  
 
2. One copy of the Agreement State Radioactive Materials Specific License, and  
 
3. Fee specified in Category 16, 10 CFR 170.31 (currently $2100) by either check or credit card. If using credit 
card, please use NRC Form 629, accessible from the NRC web site at: http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/doc-
collections/forms/nrc629.pdf.  The Initial Filing must be made to the NRC at least 3 days prior to conducting 
initial activities in a calendar year (January - December) under the General License established by 10 CFR 
150.20. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at: 610-337-5214; 
Monica.Ford@nrc.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 
Monica Ford 
 
Monica Ford 
Regional State Agreements Officer 
U.S. NRC – Region I 
610-337-5214 (office) 
703-472-3499 (cell) 
 
 
Monica Ford 
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Regional State Agreements Officer 
U.S. NRC – Region I 
610-337-5214 (office) 
703-472-3499 (cell) 
 


